
Norrisville Recreation Council 
Meeting Minutes for May 13th, 2015 

 
Attendance:   
Meghan Denhard, P&R 
Josh Lemly, P&R 
John Lawrence, NRC Treasurer 
John Sliger, Horseshoe Program 
Jim Janinski, Before & After Program 
Sandy Janinski. Before & After Program 
Toby Marindin, NRC President 
 
Guest: Ron Reagan, Riddell Sports 
 
Meeting called to order: 
 
Ron Reagan of Riddell Sports introduced himself and Riddell and all their products, 
including; T-Shirts, Uniforms, Sports supplies and sports equipment.  We appreciate 
his time and information.  In particular we should consider as a source for uniforms. 
 
Meghan introduced her replacement within P&R for Norrisville, Josh Lemly.  We are 
glad to hear Josh comes from P&R Maintenance Dept., this will give him a great 
foundation and understanding of our needs at Norrisville Rec.  Meghan wrapped up 
her tenure with a brief summary of the sea-change that has occurred within P&R; 
multiple retirements and position shifts have occurred with specific openings being 
addressed. 
 
We wished Meghan well in her new job at Forest Hill P&R, and another alumnus, 
Lisa Emge, has been promoted to Chief of Recreation.  Norrisville has friends. 
 
Josh added to Meghan’s comments about the drastic change within P&R, mentioning 
that right now there is 1 person managing mowing for the northern region.  
 
NRC offered to sponsor a table at the P&R Annual dinner for any coach, board 
member, officer and guest.  NRC contributed $100.00 towards gifts for the annual 
dinner. 
 
JohnL reported the annual golf outing had its most successful year.  Over $4100.00 
was raised.  John attributed that to the sold-out status and very strong sponsorships.  
John also reiterated his desire to see funds go towards supporting youth.  All agreed 
and it was proposed to come up with some concepts to review and choose in the fall. 
 
JohnL reported the financials for all of our programs are strong.  John will check on 
our address versus a BG&E billing address discrepancy.  The accounting firm 



undertaking our non-profit status is well into its work, possibly by the end of the 
year this will be completed. 
 
JohnS advised the Horseshoe league on Thursday nights has begun with 10 pitchers, 
and the Tuesday night league starts the following week, all are welcome to join.   
 
JohnS will be purchasing two Horseshoe sets for our new pits at NRC.  These will be 
available to use for free, against a refundable deposit. 
 
Toby advised Soccer is off to a slow registration start. 
 
Baseball is wrapping up a successful season, Mike is reviewing possible league 
changes for some teams. 
 
Potential new programs: Young Rembrandts has begun the process of broadcasting 
their program and setting an initial date.  We have not had success contacting  the 
Jump Rope contacts, but will continue to locate and move ahead.  
 
Meeting adjourned, Next Meeting September 9th, 2015 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
      
 


